Sporting Success for St Mary’s Pupils

Crewkerne Junior Triathlon – July 2017
One of our pupils Oliver from Year 4 competed in the Crewkerne Junior Triathlon at the weekend. He came first in his heat and 11th overall in the 9-10 year age group. He swam 50 metres, rode 1.2 km and ran 800 m all in 8 minutes and 57 seconds.
Oliver has also recently taken part in the County Championships for Hockey and his team came 2nd.  Along with this success, Oliver came 2nd in the most improved player over the year.
A very big well done to Oliver from all at St Mary’s.



Dorchester Netball Club
[bookmark: _GoBack]On Saturday a team of players from Dorchester Netball Club represented St Mary’s School in the Winterbourne Valley Hi5 netball tournament. For some of the players, it was their first competitive matches. They were absolutely brilliant; they played some fabulous netball and ended up coming 2nd, losing only to a very strong Piddle Valley School Team. 
The team players from St Mary’s were: Olivia, Daniel, Harry, Niamh, Niamh, Francesca, Lottie and Esme.
Well done to everyone, you were amazing.

